
DATES 

2019 

 

Seniors Ski 

Camp 

Coronet Peak 

24th—26th   

July 

 

2nd August 

School Cross 

Country 

Paradise 

 

6th August 

Wakatipu 

Zone 

Cross     

Country 

 

21st August/ 

18th       

September 

BOT Meeting 

 

Term 3  

Ends 

27th       

September 

 

School News 
 

This term we welcome Saffron to the Senior Room. Saffron has 
come from St. Clair School in Dunedin. 
 
The Seniors leave for their annual Ski Camp on Wednesday 
(tomorrow) morning. Please make sure you have your children 
at school just after 6:30am. We want to be on the road by 
6:45am so we have plenty of time to get gear organised before 
the ski lessons begin.   
 

This year the Glenorchy School Cross Country is going to be 
held out at Paradise Trust on Friday 2 August. We will need to 
leave school at 11:00am and will require parent help to 
transport the children out there. Please let us know if you can 
help with this. The children will run the loop track starting at 
different points depending on their Year level.  
 

The Wakatipu Zone Cross Country is scheduled for Tuesday 
6th August at Arrowtown. We will select the team following our 
school Cross Country.   
  

If you have not already done so, please return the Health       
Education Curriculum Review survey to school by the end of 
this week. Your feedback is very important to us and helps 
with our programme planning. Please return to the classroom   
teachers or put it in the box that has been left on the table in 
the school entrance. 
 

Student of the Week 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

   

  

Paula, Nicole, Courtney and Gorettie 

2 3  J U L Y   2 0 1 9  T E R M  3  I S S U E  1  

 
 

Week 9 

Pippa -                  
Being a responsible, 

helpful and kind 
class member  

Toby -              
Being a great role 

model to             
everyone. 

 
Week 10 

MacKenzie -          
Settling into school 

and having a great 
first term. 

Alise -             
Developing her 

growth mindset. 




